
Hello Cold Spring Families,

Leo Tolstoy said, “Spring is the time of plans and projects”, and that certainly holds
true at Cold Spring Elementary School.  The Cold Spring HSA calendar has been full
of fun and meaningful activities and we have much to look forward to with our
Spring happenings.  The HSA has also been busy planning our ongoing Outdoor
Classroom project.  Cold Spring’s Outdoor Classroom is scheduled to commence
this summer!  Thank you, families, for your support.  Mr. Finger will hold a
groundbreaking ceremony at one of the end of the year Town Hall assemblies to
include the students and staff in this exciting endeavor!  We are awaiting final
approval from the Township for the project, and once that is received, we are on
track to pay down a significant first payment and begin construction of the outdoor
pavilion this summer!

We hope many of you enjoyed some of the Cold Spring Winter HSA sponsored
activities.  Family Bingo Night was a huge success and was the most well attended
Family Bingo ever!  The Winter Themed Father-Someone Special/Daughter Dance
was fun, lively and a special time for all!  6th Grade Socials have been very popular
for the students to give them engaging social activities off campus in their final
year.  Their most recent events have included Snow Tubing, Skyzone, and Go-
Karting!  Bus Driver Appreciation was celebrated, and the bus drivers and bus aides
were recognized for their hard work every day in bringing our bus riding students
safety to and from school.  Each of Cold Spring’s 26 bus drivers and aides were
gifted a $5 gift card to Dunkin Donuts and a personalized thank you card.  Girl
Scouts from Troop #2315, all former CS students now at Holicong, made the drivers’
days even sweeter by gifting them multiple boxes of donated Girl Scout cookies.   

We look forward to the many events and projects still to come this school year as
we welcome Spring to Cold Spring!  Thank you for the countless volunteer hours
given by many parents, caregivers and staff members to make the extra events
happen at our school.  These events help to give opportunities for community wide
participation and connection and raise monies for CS projects.  Thank you!

Happy Spring to all Jaguars!
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Please feel free to reach out to any of us with
questions or to share ideas.
We'd love to hear from you!
coldspringhsa@gmail.com



For more information about the Cold Spring HSA,

visit the Cold Spring webpage HSA section at  
https://www.cbsd.org/Page/64354

 

February HSA Bulletin Board 
Thank you Bulletin Board Committee!









 
Father-Someone Special/Daughter Dance 
Thank you to a l l  the Committee Members and
Volunteers  who transformed the Cold Spr ing Gym and
Cafeter ia  into a  Winter  Wonder land.   I t  looked so
beaut i fu l  and was t ru ly  a  night  to remember for  a l l
a t tendees!   The DJ/MC kept  the dancers out  on the
dance f loor !   The snack bar  was a  hi t  wi th Hot
Chocolate to go cups ,  veggies and f rui t ,  and yummy
donuts to name a few treats .   The sel f ie  zone
encouraged fun ,  act ion pictures and many a lso took
formal  photos .   Thank you to a l l  who made this  event
so very specia l .   The event  ra ised over  $3000 that
wi l l  be a  huge help towards the Outdoor Classroom
and other  HSA sponsored projects  l ike the teacher
grants ,  assembl ies and per iodica ls  to name just  a
couple i tems that  the HSA sponsors .   Thank you!  
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School Year Winter Highlights: Family Bingo 
HSA sponsored Fami ly  B ingo must  have been the most  wel l
a t tended Bingo ever !   Thanks to Mr F inger  and the
teachers ,  they kept  the night  fun and fu l l  of  "Dad"  Jokes! !  
 Even when the ca l l  came to "CLEAR YOUR BOARD!! " ,  the
kids and fami l ies  had a great  t ime and many won pr izes .  
 Thanks to the Bingo Committee for  the work behind the
scenes to put  the event  together ,  p ick up 100 pizzas for
school  del ivery (WOW!! )  and for  the many parents  who
donated to the snack bar .   The event  ra ised over  $3500 to
be put  towards HSA sponsored school  programs as wel l  as
the Outdoor Classroom. Thank you!  




Check out the main hallway's HSA bulletin board!  

Thanks Bulletin Board Committee for this
 beautifully decorated March board 
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YOU ARE INVITED:
Cold Spring HSA Community Meeting

First Ever International Night   
 Thursday, April 20th at 6:30-8pm

Cold Spring Gym 
Join us as we host our first International
Night where we can enjoy treats from

around the world and learn about different
cultures.  We will also honor our Cold

Spring Volunteers!

 

Calendar of Upcoming Events:
March 30 - May 18th: Irun4Life
April 1st: Mother-Someone Special/Son Glow Party
April 1st - 8th: Volunteer Appreciation Week
April 11th - 17th: Spring Apparel Sale
April 20th: HSA Community Meeting
April 21st: Bucket Day 
April 21st: 6th Grade Social at Hellericks
April 26th: Admin Professional Appreciation
May 5th: Spring Fair
May 8th - 12th Teacher Appreciation Week
May 24th: New Kindergarten Town Hall (Must Register) 

Next Year's Kindergarten 
Class Town Hall: 

MUST be registered to attend 


